
 

 

15th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our Easter Service next Friday 22nd March, 2pm at St Mary’s Church. The 
service will be a wonderful opportunity for the whole school community to come together to celebrate 
Easter and the last day of term.   
 

All children in the school will be involved in the service and will be walked to the Church after lunch by 
their teachers. Parents should arrive at the Church no earlier than 1.45pm. Children must be collected 
from the Church and the service will be finished by approximately 3pm.  
 
Collection arrangements will be very similar to the Christmas Carol Concert with EYFS & Pre-Prep children 
leaving via the exit at the back of the church and Prep children leaving via the main door of the Church. 
Parents will be called up by year group to meet their child at the designated exit.  
 
All children must be collected from the Church.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 

Best wishes,   
 

Anne Light 


